From: Michael Scherr <mscherr@pearlmanlindholm.com:

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 12:20 PM

To: Eric Pedersen (Velletta Pedersen Christie) <pedersen@victorialaw.ca>
Subject: Habitat and Booth [PL-ACTIVE.FID135567]

Hello Mr. Pederson
We write further to the interim agreement made between our clients effective July 4, 2024 (attached).
To date the required 51,500.00 payment has not been made. Apparently the cheque is in the mail.

In addition, your client now advises that she is hospitalized and will not be vacating July 31, 2024, as agreed. Please provide us with confirmation of her hospitalization so

that our client may censider what their next steps are. We reguire confirmation by noon July 31,2024 or will assume that this is yet another delay.

Your client's recent emails to our client are below for your ease of reference.
Michael R. Scherr, Managing Director

Pearlman Lindholm Law Corp.

Barristers and Solicitors

Shoal Point at Fisherman's Wharf

201 -19 Dallas Road

Victoria, B.C., VBV bAB

Phone: (250) 388-4433

Facsimile: (250) 388-56856

E-mail: mschemr@pearimanlindhelm.com




